
 

 

Vigilance Awareness Week 

Little Flowers International School observed Vigilance 

Awareness Week from 29th October to 3rd November 2018 

in school premises. Corruption is a social evil and it is 

widespread. It has an adverse effect on the development of a 

nation; it needs to be eradicated so as to ensure prosperity of 

the nation and quality of life to its citizens. This year’s theme 

was ‘Eradicate Corruption-Build a New India’. To fight against 

corruption various activities were carried out in order to 

make this programme a success. Starting with the morning 

assembly all students took an Integrity Pledge with School 

Vice Principal Mrs. Anita Mahajan and Co-ordinator Mrs. 

Bhavna. The school organized several competitions at 

different levels to create awareness on vigilance in public life. 

An Essay writing competition for Class VII students, slogan 

writing competition for Class IX and speech for Class X 

students was conducted. The objective of the programme was 

to stop corruption in future and make the students honest 

and responsible citizens of India. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 


